
 

Dear parents & carers 
 
 
If you have booked a school meal 
for your child this week please could 
you check what has been selected 
on School Grid. 
 
Week 1 menu seems to have been 
showing for meal bookings this 
week (which is week 2). 
 

For example tomorrow (Wednesday) 

should be Spaghetti but the system 

may have let you book the chilli.  The 

menus are now showing the correct 

week. 

Your help is very much appreciated. 

Thank you 


